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New GMAT Score Acceptance  

(Effective from the 2024 entrance examinations) 

 

 

It has been announced that the new GMAT format (Focus Edition) was introduced in 

November 2023, and the old format will be terminated in January 2024. 

We would like to announce that we will accept both the old and new GMAT scores for the 2024 

entrance examination of the Graduate School of Business and Finance. Please note that 

applicants need to submit a valid score report of the test taken within 5 years of each 

application deadline. 

 

If you have any questions or particular circumstances, please contact the Graduate School of 

Business and Finance office prior to the application period. 

 

 

 

Contact:  Graduate School of Business and Finance 

(Waseda Business School) 

E-mail：wbs-admissions@list.waseda.jp 

 


